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We're hiring! Capital Campaign project update, Musicale item donations,

Choirs for all ages

Would you or someone you know like to work with a youth organization known
world-wide for excellence in choral music education and performance? The Boys
Chorus is hiring! We are looking for an Associate Conductor and a Development
Officer. If you are interested or know someone who may be interested, please send
a resume and cover letter to ackerley@boyschorus.org.

Capital Campaign project

We’re happy to share an update about
our Capital Campaign. With the help of
our donors, we have been able to take
on some projects, including one we’re

mailto:ackerley@boyschorus.org


wrapping up this week. Our outdoor
Ramada area, where the boys do rodeo
roping, and where we host our annual
Tree Lot, now has electricity and
plumbing! No more running extension
cords from the main building to the back
lot - just flip a switch! Thank you to all of
our Capital Campaign supporters who
have made this possible. If you are
interested in more information about the
Campaign, please call our office at 520-
296-6277 or visit the campaign website:
www.tabccampaign.org

Musicale Regale item donations

We are preparing for our annual Musicale
Regale fundraising event and are currently
seeking auction and raffle items! This event
benefits our chorister assistance program as
we strive to ensure all boys and their families
can be involved in the Chorus. We are
gathering items for our auction and raffles for
this event! Please reach out to our office if you
are interested in donating, or for more
information about the Musicale Regale.

520-296-6277 or tabc@boyschorus.org

Choirs for all ages!

Did you know the Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus offers choirs for boys as
young as 6 and as old as 21? October is a great time to find out more about the
Chorus! Open rehearsals take place Tuesdays and Wednesdays in October, and
our Young Men's Ensemble begins Thursday, October 20. Call 520-296-6277 for
more information.

https://www.tabccampaign.org/
tel:520-296-6277
mailto:tabc@boyschorus.org


Upcoming Events

10/29 - Performance at U of A Homecoming, time TBD
11/3 - Musicale Regale, Harlow Gardens, 6-8pm. Get tickets.
12/3 - Holiday Fair, TABC Hall, Seeking vendors now!
12/4 - Holiday Card with U of A Choirs, 3pm & 7:30pm
12/10 - Holiday Concert, U of A Crowder Hall, 3pm & 7:30pm. Get tickets.
12/17 & 12/18 - Holiday Pops with Tucson Symphony. Get tickets.

https://boyschorus.org/musicale/
https://boyschorus.org/holiday-fair/
https://boyschorus.org/purchase-tickets/
https://www.tucsonsymphony.org/event/happy-holidays-feliz-navidad/2022-12-17/


The Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus has launched our Capital Campaign to
Sustain Our Future. This campaign will help support the Boys Chorus for
many years to come. If you would like more information or to participate in
the Campaign, please visit the campaign website at www.tabccampaign.org

Follow us on social media!
 

    Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for the
most up to date events, news, and

information!
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